
 

 

 

 

18th March, 2024 
 

To, 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalai Street, Fort,  
Mumbai 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 541967 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400051 
 
Trading Symbol: SKYGOLD 

 
 

Subject: Intimation of change in Schedule of Analysts’/Investors’ Meeting pursuant to 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to our Intimation dated 15th March 2024, wherein the Company had, 
inter alia, informed you of the Analysts’/Investors’ Meeting scheduled to be held on 
Wednesday, 20th March 2024, physically. 
 
It is now informed that due to unforeseen circumstances, the said Analysts’/Investors’ 
Meeting has been rescheduled, as detailed below: 
 

Sr. 
No. 

Day & Date Company/Institution/Analysts/ 
Organization 

Venue 

1 Thursday, 21st March 2024 Investors/Analysts In-Person 

 
Request you to kindly take note of the above intimation in your records. 
 
Thanking you 
 
For Sky Gold Limited, 
 
 
 
Mangesh Chauhan 
Managing Director & CFO 
DIN: 02138048 
Place: Navi Mumbai 
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